
STOP HOUSE BILL 1298

North Dakota

North Dakota is trying to make it harder for 
trans students to play sports by passing 
House Bill 1298.
Thankfully, we’ve got the time and the power to stop this bill. That’s why we 
need all hands on deck right now.

RISE UP: TAKE ACTION TODAY! 
It’s time to stop attacking transgender North Dakotans and focus on issues 
that really matter to the people of our state.

ACT NOW

About the bill: House Bill 1298 
would ban transgender athletes 
from competing on the sports 
teams that match their gender 
identity.


